
 

Dear Alan, 
 
 
The AFL-CIO is redesigning our website: www.aflcio.org. To make sure the information on 
the new site is easy to find, we are conducting an online exercise and we would like to ask 
for your help. 
 
The exercise takes about five to 10 minutes and you can do it from any computer 
connected to the Internet. No personal information will be shared in conjunction with this 
exercise. 
 
If you’re ready to participate, here’s the link: http://bit.ly/prDUlF. 
 
Let us know if you have any questions or concerns? We’d like to hear from you. You can 
contact us at survey@aflcio.org. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tula Connell 
AFL-CIO Managing Editor 

 

To find out more about the AFL-CIO, please visit our website at www.aflcio.org. 

Click here to unsubscribe. 
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